
York Rite No. 52 – January
2025
Greetings Brothers,

I hope this finds you all doing well and having a great start
to a new year. This year brings excitement and challenge as I
take on new and exciting rolls in Masonry. For York Rite I
would like you all to be aware of a special date in February.

On the 25th the York Rite Bodies will be hosting a reception
for Illustrious Grand Master Jeff White of the Grand Council
of California. Time and details will come out in the near
future. As always, I wish you all the best and look forward to
seeing each of you.

Jason Akana

York Rite – April 2024
Greetings All,

Welcome to the new district trestleboard. The vast majority of
the recipients will be receiving this publication by email.
For those that do not have access to an email we will make a
hard copy available. It will take a little time to identify
those who require a mailed copy, so please bear with us. 

Eureka York Rite has an exciting year coming up. In addition
to our regular monthly meetings (2nd Wednesdays at 7pm), we
will be celebrating the Installation of our Companion Jeff
White as the new Most Illustrious Grand Master of Cryptic
Masons of California on Friday, May 17th in Burbank. Look for

https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/york-rite-humboldt-chapter-no-52/york-rite-no-52-january-2025/
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a special reception in the coming months as we honor one of
our own. 

The next meeting of the Eureka York Rite is the Humboldt
Chapter No. 52 stated meeting on April 10th at 7:00pm. Wear
your Red Coat if you have one. We look forward to seeing you
and sharing some fellowship. If you are interested in joining
the York Rite, or just learning more about it, you are welcome
to come to our meeting early to chat with the Companions and
Sir Knights. You can also email me at grquintrell <at> gmail.

Best regards,

Gary Quintrell

Secretary/Recorder

Eureka York Rite: Humboldt Chapter No. 52, Royal Arch Masons;
Pacific Council No. 37, Cryptic Masons, and Eureka Commandery
No. 35, Knights Templar.


